
 

I OPPOSE [HB 3558]...This is another "bad" piece of Legislation. 

[HB 3558] states, "Modifies statutory structure for governance of child care by changing references of Office of Child 

Care to references to Department of Early Learning and Care." 

[HB 3558] is another example of the "state subsidized childcare." 
 
The cost of this program will be very expensive.  

[HB 3558] substitutes parental responsibilities at taxpayers' expense. 
 
The State of Oregon's Auditor should out this program on their work plan.  
 
David S. Wall 
Mr. Oregon Concurs. 
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